
Memorandum 

 

 

 

TO:      Jeremy Gunn 

FROM:Eric Scheinkopf 

RE:       Church Committee documents - Box 40, Folder 2 Bissell memo on how to brief the NSC 

on annual covert action operations 

FILE NO.:4.0.2 Bissell 

 

The attached memo from 6/3/60 shows how the DCI is to prepare his annual briefing of the NSC on 

covert action operations conducted by the Clandestine Services during the preceding year.  The 

subject matter section is interesting in that it discusses how and what is to be reported, including a 

financial annex from the Projects and Programs Group, DDP.  Bissell in the memo notes that 

“Operations which, although of importance, represent a continuing effort, in which there has been no 

marked change of method or result during the year, need not necessarily be reported.” 
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